
My name is Cheryl Best, and I am a resident of Columbus, OH. I am writing to ask Ohio Representatives to 

save the lives of your fellow Ohioans by voting against SB 311.  To support this bill in the midst of the 

worsening pandemic is nothing short of murder!  Allowing legislators to ignore the advice of  trained medical 

professionals and hamstring Governor De Wine, who is trying to protect Ohioans from themselves, is 

unconscionable!  It is nothing less than a power grab by certain members of Congress who are blinded by 

dollar signs and willing to kill their constituents to protect their bottom line!  Dead people don't support the 

economy. The House should not support SB 311. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheryl Best 

5483 Worthington Forest Pl.  

Columbus, OH 43229 

 


